
  

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

A special THANK YOU to all our Mummies, Daddies and Carers and 

carers working as Nurses, Care workers and other Key Workers.  

 

Home Learning 

 A big thank you to all our 

families for making our Home 

learning go so well! If you 

know of any way or any child 

that we could support 

better- let us know! There 

will be a short questionnaire 

going out on Monday- Let us 

know your thoughts? 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s Good to Talk 

If you feel you or your child could benefit from speaking 

to Helen our School Counsellor, please let me know or your 

child’s class teacher know. This will begin after Easter. 
 

Community Food Bank 

We have given a list of families to LHLC. Food Parcels will 

be delivered once a week. If you feel that you or anyone 

else would benefit from a Food Parcel please let me know 

ASAP. 

Special COVID 19 Family Support Hubs Newsletter 

giving and sharing information on lots of organisations that 

can support families and young people at this time. 

For more information- check out the School Website 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

           

            

 

Special Jobs this week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs McGrogan is going to bring your stories, poems and 

pictures to life! 

 

 

 

Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School 

Committed to working together in partnership to achieve the best for your child  

www.saintvincentdepaulprimaryschool.com 

 

 

 
 

Week beginning 6th 

April 2020 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Keeping up to date 

Look out for regular updates on our FACEBOOK 

Page and Web Site 
Keeping in contact 

You may not be able to see us but I want to reassure you 

that our staff are still working away to support you and 

your children, if you need to talk please email 

:bmcveigh625@c2kni.net / or call the school office 

02890717920 where you will be redirected to Mrs 

McVeigh and Mrs Hill.  

Stay home, Stay safe, Stay well. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.saintvincentdepaulprimaryschool.com/
mailto:bmcveigh625@c2kni.net%20/


 

 

 

Name Class Reason 
Abbie Goodall Nursery For going on a Spring Walk and collecting lots of 

signs of Spring! 

Ollie Forbes P1/ Ms Glover For using Seesaw in lots of different ways! 

Jad Eshawish P1/Miss Donnelly For trying his best every day 

Mary Wasson P2/ Mrs McLaughlin For her fabulous work inside her house and outside 

in her garden! 

Feidlim McCormick P2/ Miss Jamieson For Seesaw user of the week! 

Jonjo Irwin P3/ Mrs McIlvenny For amazing work! 

San Yap P3/Mrs Lally For creating an amazing home workstation 

Mya Maginn P4/ Mr Breen For Superstar home learning 

Callum Johnston P5/ Mrs Hair For being a kind and loving boy to his family 

Brendan Wasson P5/ Miss King For his amazing work ethic and outstanding artwork 

Oliwia P6/ Miss McFarland Working hard and doing well in her Maths 

Caoli Toner P6/7 Mrs Walsh For her lovely positive attitude 

Matthew Corbett P6/7 Mrs McGrath For his great attitude to Working from Home 

John Wasson P6/7 Mrs McGrath For his hard work and great attitude! 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brilliant Artwork 

from Brendan! 

Amazing 

Gingerbread by 

Jad 

Breena loves her dog so 

much! 

Miss 

McFarland 

is so tricky! 

Ollie-  

I love your 

wee 

gingerbread 

Man! 



 

 

 

Birthday Girls! Birthday Boys! 

Amelia/ Nursery 10th April Coemgein/ Nursery 15th April 

Jenny/ Nursery  3rd April Rhaylor/ P1 19th April 

Abi Mae/ Nursery 6th April Adam/ P1 14th April 

Narina/ P4 15th April Savino/ P1 11th April 

Mya/ P4 1st April Lincoln/ P2 18th April 

 Julius/ P2 18th April 

 Harvinder/ P3/ 4   9th April 

 Adam / P4 12th April 

 Joseph/ P4 5th April 

 Gary Owen/ P7 17th April 
 


